November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Re: Philharmonic Orchestra at the Southampton Guildhall

| am delighted to offer your child a place on our trip to hear the Southampton Philharmonic
Orchestra at Southampton Guildhall on Saturday 9 December.

The performance is held at the Southampton Guildhall and we will be representing the Oasis
City Farm which is one of the Lord Mayor’s Charities this year. We would ask please that you
bring and pick up your child from the event, arriving for 7pm and leaving at 10pm.

They do not need to wear school uniform but need to be wearing appropriate clothing for an
evening event.

If you agree to your child taking part, please register them on the trip via MCAS.
If you have any further queries, please contact me on 023 8039 3660.

Yours faithfully

Paul Woodman
Director of Ethos and Hub

Principal - Benjamin Bond

Oasis Academy Lord’s Hill
Romsey Road, Southampton, SO16 8FA
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Yy, Oasis Academy Lord’s Hill is sponsored by Oasis Community Learning

é m www.oasiscommunitylearning.org - part of Oasis UK.
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Excellence by all, for all



